
Pool Complex Update 
 
A great deal of progress has been made on the indoor pool, but it might not be obvious to the 
casual observer. The underground plumbing for the pool is all in place and has passed 
inspection. A trench drain on the perimeter of the pool will be completed next week along with 
termite treatments and a vapor barrier applied where needed.  The underground sewer system 
is complete and has passed inspection. 
 
The electrical work is nearly complete and should be ready for inspection the first week in 
December.Truckloads of gravel have been laid getting the pool ready for final grading. FTM will 
finalize installing forms to be ready to begin pouring concrete the first week in December. 
 
We will continue these updates every two weeks or more often if a significant milestone is reached. 
 
 
 

Leaves in the Lake 
 

The POA has been getting a lot of questions about members blowing leaves in the lake.  I have 
spoke with Cody from Aquatic Weed Wizards, the company that does our weed control on our 
lakes.  Cody stated putting large amounts of leaves in the lake increases settlement in shallow 
areas and increases nutrients in these areas, even if you burn them.  We realize there are a lot 
of natural leaves falling into the lake just by nature and can’t be helped.  The POA is asking 
please do not put more leaves in our lakes. We appreciate your cooperation on this issue. 
 
 
 
 
 


